
    
 

MASS  SCHEDULE   INTENTIONS OFFERED  BY 

Saturday (July 7) 5:00 p.m. Edwin Sullivan Mary T. Sherman 
Sunday   (July 8) 7:30 a.m. Leonard & Marie Koesters Mike Koesters 
  10:30 a.m. People of the Parish Fr. Mark V. Ghiloni 
Monday 8:00 a.m. Joan Brady Kathy McClaskie 
Tuesday 8:00 a.m. Robert Sullivan Edwin, Pat, Mike, Pete Sullivan & Debbie Angles 
Wednesday 8:00 a.m. Elizabeth Cwiekalo Alex & Roberta Cwiekalo & Families 
Thursday 8:00 a.m. Mavourneen Gruzs Family 
Friday 8:00 a.m. NO MASS 
Saturday (July 14) 5:00 p.m.  Patty Duffy Duffy Family 
Sunday   (July 15) 7:30 a.m. Mary & Bill Evans Patty Evans 
  10:30 a.m. People of the Parish Fr. Michael Hinterschied 
  

   

 
 
5:00 p.m. Saturday, July 14 
Lectors: 1. Tony Weyrich 2. Volunteer Needed    
Extraordinary Ministers of HC:   Beth Fordyce – Captain 
Lisa Dulin, Matt Grube, Michelle Stroh, Steve Stroh, Carol 
White 
Sacristan: Bessie Jackson 
Servers:  Kaleigh Dulin, Molly Dulin, Natalie Dulin 
Ushers:  Jim Cooper, Ty Dulin 
Greeters: Mike & Mary Brennan 
 
7:30 a.m. Sunday, July 15 
Lectors: 1. Mike Quilter 2. Joe Jurcisek    
Extraordinary Ministers of HC:  Sissy Wiseman – Captain 
Tina Castillo, Sandra Jurcisek, Erin Morris, Donna Quilter, 
Shirley Witwer 
Sacristan: Joanna Sadler 
Servers:  Elanna Kotsko, Maureen Treynor, Logan Weiner 
Ushers: Gary Finchum, Ben Yoder 
Greeters:  Francis & Diane Furbee 
 
10:30 a.m. Sunday, July 15 
Lectors: 1. Deborah Haddad 2. Adam Smith    
Extraordinary Ministers of HC:  Mary Davis – Captain 
Mary Fullmer, Steve Gruzs, Mike Lynch, Charlotte Michael, Pat 
Weber, Gary Zimmerman 
Sacristan: Julie Walker 
Servers:  Andy Fullmer, Ryan Fullmer, Cain Grider 
Ushers:  Phil Chin, Steve Ernst 
Greeters: Paula Hann, Denise Zimmerman 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
OFFERTORY COLLECTION:  June 30/July 1 

 
Due to the 4

th
 of July holiday, these figures will be posted in 

next week’s Bulletin. 

Thank You! 
 

 
Eucharistic Adoration 

1
st
 Fridays   

Exposition – after 8 a.m. Mass  
Benediction - 12:00 Noon 

 

About the Cover – Pictured on the bulletin cover is our 
parish’s statue of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus whose 
Solemnity was celebrated on June 8 this year.  “One of the 
most beloved aspects of our Catholic tradition is our 
devotion to the Sacred Heart of Jesus.  In honoring the 
Sacred Heart, we are honoring the compassion and love of 
Christ: his human heart, moved with pity for his flock, his 
divine heart, pierced for the sins of his people.  From the 
heart of Christ, pierced by the soldier’s lance, blood and 
water poured out, ‘the well-spring of the Church’s 
sacraments.’” 

“The statue of the Sacred Heart of Jesus was 
blessed in the church April 23, 1885 and is the gift of twelve 
persons everyone contributing $10.  The cost of the statue 
was $120, with the following donors:  Rev. W. D. Hickey, 
John Conway, James Dwyer, Foley Bros., Daniel Mulcahy, 
Richard Peard, Enos Purcell, Mrs. Michael Riley, John 
Reardon, John Stahl, Henry Walker, Mrs. Jacob Weber.” 
(1937 Brief History of St. Patrick’s Parish by Fr. Wm. Clark) 

Over the course of time as an outgrowth of our 
2017’s 150

th
 anniversary year, we hope to feature other 

artistic and devotional works within the church that give us a 
foretaste of heaven. 

 

ST. PATRICK PARISH NEWS 

 

Daily Mass – If you are free in the morning during the summer 

months, consider beginning your day with daily Mass.  Seniors 
and students alike are encouraged to come and join in the Mass 
to receive Christ in the Eucharist and to offer prayers at the start 
of the day.  Mass begins at 8:00 a.m. during the weekdays and 
one can enter through the side door of the church. 

 



A Note From Fr. Ghiloni 
Dear Parishioners, 
I would like to thank you all for your kindness through the past 
eight years.  I have enjoyed my time here as your Pastor.  I 
would also like to thank you for your many cards, gifts, and well-
wishes as I move on to my new assignment.   
 

Please know that this entire parish has been in my prayers these 
past eight years and you will continue to be.  St. Patrick is an 
Amazing Parish, and I pray that you will continue to grow in your 
life in Christ.  My new contact information is below. 
 

Sincerely in Christ, 
Fr. Mark Ghiloni 
 
Fr. Mark Ghiloni 
Church of the Ascension 
555 S. Main St. 
Johnstown, OH   43031-9150 
 

Email:  fr.markghiloni@gmail.com 
 

2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

Sharing His Love, Encouraging Hope 
Your gift to the 2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal is 
vital to the success of this diocesan-wide 
campaign. The amount pledged to date is 
$75,547.00 with a total of 164 envelopes received. 
An update will be available in next week’s Bulletin.    
If you have not yet made your gift to this year’s 
BAA, please consider doing so in the days ahead. 

Your gift will help to continue the vital work of the various 
ministries and services that reach so many in need. Please pray 
to the success of the Appeal and remember no amount of giving 
is too small.  We have currently surpassed our goal of 
$42,584.00 and the remaining amount raised will be returned to 
our parish (diocesan tax free) to be used for capital 
improvements that are needed for the church.  Thank you for 
your generous response to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal! 
 

Community Supper – Desserts Needed – The 

next Community Supper will be held on 
Wednesday, July 11 from 4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
in the parish center.  The Madison Senior Living 
Community and St. Patrick Church have 

partnered together to provide a warm, nutritious meal as a 
service to the community, as well as outreach within the parish.  
There is a sign-up sheet in the connecting hallway if you would 
like to donate a dessert.  Carry out will also be available.  You 
may call Madison Senior Living Community at (740) 845-0145 by 
2 p.m. on that day to place an order to go.   
 

Summer Event For Altar & Rosary Society – The Altar & 

Rosary Society will meet on Saturday, July 14 at Noon at Ann & 
Tony’s Restaurant, 211 W. Main St. in West Jefferson.  Please 
R.S.V.P. by calling Ruth Roddy at (614) 217-0265 by July 12.  If 
you’d like to carpool, please let her know.   
 

2018 Gospel Road - Hospitality and Welcome to the 150 Gospel 

Road teens and adult chaperones that will be in London/Madison 
County July 15-19! They come with big hearts and hands to 
serve! Teen and adults that are giving a week of their summer to 
show love in Christ as disciples! The love of Christ shines 
through them as they work hard to make a difference to those in 
need in our community. Thank you to all who are helping in many 
different ways to make Gospel Road an inspiring memory for the 
teens and adult servants while they are here at St. Patrick School 
and Church. 
 

Dishes In Parish Center Kitchen – There are many dishes in 

the parish center kitchen that need to be claimed.  Please stop by 
and pick yours up if you have a dish or two in the kitchen.   
 

Altar Linens – We are in need of someone to help take care of 

altar linens for the church and school.  This would include laundry 
and pressing of altar cloths and purificators.  If you are interested 
in helping with this, please call the parish office at (740) 852-
0942.   
 

Welcome Table – St. Patrick will be serving dinner at the 

Welcome Table, St. Paul AME, 11 W. Center St., on Thursday, 
July 19, from 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  The menu will be Italian 
Chicken, Pasta Salad and Sweet Corn.  Donations of desserts 
are needed.  If you would like to help with desserts, please see 
the sign up sheet in the connecting hallway.  Desserts will need 
to be dropped off at St. Paul AME Church before the serving 
time.  Thank you for your help! 
 
Collecting New Books – We are collecting NEW, hardcover 

and/or paperback books for Madison County children in need in 
grades 1 – 3 (ages 6 – 10).  The books will be distributed to 
young children attending the summer lunch program, coordinated 
by the Madison County Vineyard, during the week of July 23.  
Children attending the summer lunch program at the Nazarene 
Church, London Public Library, Madison County Vineyard, Green 
Meadows Baptist Church, as well as a satellite location in Mount 
Sterling, will have the opportunity to choose, personalize and 
take home a picture or chapter book.  Our goal is to collect 200 
books by Wednesday, July 18.  There is a collection box under 
the coat rack in the parish center. 

 
Online Giving – Another easy way to 

manage your church giving is with Online 
Giving.  You can manage your giving or give 
a one-time gift right from your phone.  

Search the App Stores for Online Giving or go to OLGapp.com 
and register with our parish.  Your support during summer 
months helps sustain our parish.   

 

ST. PATRICK SCHOOL NEWS 

 
American Red Cross Blood Drive - Friday, July 13, 2:30 p.m. – 

7:30 p.m. at St. Patrick School.  To schedule an appointment, call 
(800) RED CROSS, or visit redcrossblood.org, sponsor code: 
StPat.   Give the gift of life by donating blood to the American 
Red Cross.   
 
St. Patrick Early Learning Center is now enrolling for the 2018-

2019 school year.  Please call Polly Forde-Johnston at (740) 
490-7429 for more information. 

 
Protecting God’s Children Class - 

St. Patrick School, 226 Elm St., will 
be offering a Protecting God’s 
Children Class on Saturday, August 
11 starting promptly at 8:30 a.m. 

until 11:30 a.m. Please pre-register online at www.virtus.org. 
There is no charge for the program. This is a diocesan 
requirement for all parish and school staff and volunteers. 
Thanks to Barb Schwab-Klaco for facilitating this class.  
 

NO BAD NEWS 

There are many times when we say, “Tell me what I want to 
hear, and don’t confuse me with facts.” And we don’t take kindly 
to someone who might be bold enough to snuff out our 
expectations. 
The biggest problem with such an attitude is not that we miss 
out on the truth or the facts, but that we miss out on the new 
and surprising gifts others can give us. Like the townspeople in 
today’s Gospel story, we too often refuse to allow others to 
display the talents that can be good news for us. 
Today’s readings call for hospitality and faith and discernment. 
Hospitality opens the doors of our hearts and minds to the 
“stranger” among us, no matter how familiar he or she may 
seem to be. Faith enables us to accept the gifts of others, no 
matter how alarming or “strange” they may seem to be. 
Discernment helps us discover the prophets in our midst, no 
matter how amazing they may seem to be. Hospitality, faith, and 
discernment—cultivate these. Then, nobody can bring bad 
news.  Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

 

http://www.virtus.org/
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjatNv51s7QAhXE5yYKHUBHDTMQjRwIBw&url=http://seattleunity.org/community-news-friday-march-4-2016/&psig=AFQjCNEdl2vvleuSOoVynV7GvlkgnRxazw&ust=1480533361443348
https://www.osvonlinegiving.com/1853

